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E-News for the week of June 23 - June 30, 2022

Mark your calendars
June 25 …Drum Circle and Food Sale

in our CTL parking lot at 11:00 am -
2pm (see Drum Circle article)

June 26 ...12 Steps to a
Compassionate Life class at Noon

June 27…La Casita Summer Program
July 10 …12 Steps to a Compassionate

Life class at Noon
July 16 ….Town Hall meeting (Pinole 4

Fair Gov’t) at 1pm
July 23…Vestry meeting via Zoom at

4pm
July 24 ….12 Steps to a

Compassionate Life at Noon
July 30 ….Town Hall meeting (Pinole 4

Fair Gov’t) at 1pm
September 16…Vet’s Cafe sponsored by

CTL in conjunction with Sutter Health
(more details to follow in future E-News
editions)

October 15 -26 Reverend Lois will be on
vacation. There will be Morning
Prayer & Stewardship sermons for
Sunday worship on 10/16 & 10/23.

October 28…. Diocesan Convention

R.I.P. Dave Linnell Please keep Susan
Linnell and her family in your prayers at
this difficult time. Dave passed away
unexpectedly. May he rest in peace. You
may send condolences to Susan at
7517 S Quinn Court, Gilbert, AZ 85298

Drum Circle Saturday, June 25 from
11am to 2pm. Thank you to everyone for
making this happen. We are good to go!
Everyone is invited to experience

drumming for fun and healing with Jorge
DePaz, a trained drumming healer. We
will have a fun drumming session for the
whole family. A food booth will be
available with hot dogs, hamburgers,
and other tasty treats for sale. See you
Saturday.

Layette Report Thank you to chair
Joanne Addy for making this annual
community outreach event possible. We
collected 127 new baby items donated
by our members (socks, hats, assorted
outfits, blankets & toys) and donated
$335.00 to the Contra Costa Regional
Medical Center in Martinez. We also
dropped off an additional 30 new
assorted baby outfits and a check in the
amount of $100.00 from the
Philanthropic Educational Organization
(PEO) who also wished to support our
program.  Joanne & Elaine B delivered
everything to Martinez on Thursday,
June 23. Thank you all CTL members
for your generous contributions to this
worthy cause.

12 Steps to a Compassionate Life
class has resumed. Classes  are held
every other Sunday after worship &
fellowship. Next classes are 6/26, 7/10,
and 7/30. . Please sign up either at
church (printed sign-up sheet in the
narthex) or online here.

Would you like to help bring
communion to elders in assisted
living?
Rev. Lois will be taking communion to
residents of Piedmont Gardens in
Oakland once a month. Anyone

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jOod29z21yb00Q2WHktQqWsI1jKgAUVm/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116795679420559368317&rtpof=true&sd=true


wishing to join her in this outreach
service is welcome, either for one visit
or more.  Carpooling is possible;
please contact Rev. Lois.

2022 Stewardship Campaign:
Christine Nadeau has graciously
agreed to be our stewardship chair
for this year. Please contact her if you
would like to be of service.

LaCasita Lead testing results found
no lead in the water. All the testing
was free of charge through a grant
from the state. They will have to
retest in 5 years. Their  Summer
Program begins 6/27 and they switch
hours from 8am - 5pm to 8am - 6pm.
FYI - LaCasita Summer School
Session runs from Monday,June 27
until Friday, July 29.

Special  Request
Ted and Christina Rich are in need of
an air mattress. Please contact them if
you are able to help.

Margaret Smyth’s new address is
1228 Rossmoor Parkway, Apt 117,
Walnut Creek, CA 94595

Donations and pledge payments to
support CTL and our various
ministries may be given at
https://christthelord.gvtls.com, or by
sending a check to the church.

*  Please send E-News information and
requests to ctl.church.office19@gmail.c

Faith

Love
And now these three
remain:

Faith,  Hope,  Love,
But the greatest of

these is Love
1 Corinthians 13:13

https://christthelord.gvtls.com

